
 

 
 
25 July 2025 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
 

 
This is to inform all prospective bidders and invited observers that the Pre-Bid 
Conference for the Procurement of Four (4) Units of Motor Vehicles scheduled 
on 25 July 2024 (Thursday), 1:00 PM at the Cultural Affairs Room, 2nd Floor, NEA 
Building, is hereby suspended until further notice due to work suspensions in 
government offices brought about by the Southwest Monsoon and Typhoon “Carina”. 
The new schedule and full details of the procurement activities will be posted. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
Atty. ALEXANDER PAUL T. RIVERA 
BAC Chairperson 


